
                       

  Newsletter  09.07.21 

This week’s  
attendance  
winners are: 

 
EY – RH– 98% 

 
KS1 –2M– 96.6% 

 
KS2– 6B-96.9% 

 

Whole school   

attendance is  
 

94.9% 

Uniform order 
For delivery of uniform 
to your home ready 
for the next academic 
year please place your 
order before 1st     
August.  
Reminder that we now 
have our uniform 
stocked in the store in 
Benton so  you can 
walk in and buy uni-
form from the shelf.  

School breaks up on Friday 23rd July for the summer holidays. 

COVID Update 
The new strain of COVID which is in circulation is particularly infectious amongst children and 
young people at the moment so we are asking parents to be extra vigilant if your child is at all 
unwell. Please ‘THINK COVID FIRST’ before sending the child into school. The symptoms being 
displayed are not just the main identified symptoms of COVID. We will also be extra cautious in 
school if a child is ill in school. We appreciate your patience with this but it is important that we 
are over cautious rather than risk infecting larger numbers of children.  
If your child is self isolating then please remember that they should stay at home.  

 Dinner reminder 
week beginning 

12.07.21 
 

Years 2, 4 and 6  will 
have their dinner in the 
main school hall - this 
can either be a hot 
dinner or their own 
packed lunch. 
 
 
Years 1, 3 and 5 will 
be having their packed 
lunches in class. 
  

Summer Reading Challenge—Wild World Heroes 
 

We are pleased to share that Newcastle City Library Service have announced their sum-
mer reading challenge. Children can read anything they like including stories, fact books 
or audio books. Your child will be provided with a reading record to complete over the 
summer. You can borrow books from your local library and we recommend reading at 
least 6 books for your challenge. Each time you finish a book you can collect stickers 
from the local library. You can find more information on the Summer Reading Challenge 
website   www.wildworldheroes.org.uk 

This week's reading for pleasure recommendations are YouTube links to stories  
 
 
Nur and Rec – https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KR6a5sDy1GY 
The Wise for and Tiger 
Yr 1 and Yr2 – https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zTk7G73kbHo 
Four Friends 
Yr3 and Yr4 – https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6gw-wfxFrfA 
The Smartest Giant in Town 
Yr 5 and Yr6 – https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=dNWn8rSwRx8 
The Dinosaur That Pooped a Planet 
Enjoy Everyone  
 
 

Fun day for the childrenðMain Site Thursday 15th July! 
Children can come in non- uniform if they wish but please ensure they are suitably dressed 
for activities outside and the weather. We are asking all children for a voluntary contribu-
tion of Ã2 for which they will take part in the range of activities as well as having a drink, 
crisps and an ice pop. 
 

Raffle! 
So far we have a NUFC signed shirt, a family ticket for St Jamesô Park Stadium tour and a 
lovely hamper donated by Morrisonôs in Byker. Children will get one raffle ticket each. 
You can buy extra raffle ticket numbers for our virtual raffle for 20p each. Please put the 
money in an envelope with the childôs name on and they can hand in to their class teacher. 
Children from both sites can purchase raffle tickets until the morning of Thursday 15th Ju-
ly. 

Devices At Home 
As we near the end of term we need to collect back in any devices that you have at 
home. This includes any laptops, ipads, and internet dongles. Please ensure that you 
also return any power plugs used to charge the devices also. We need to have these 
returned to the school office by Wednesday 14th July. Thank you.  


